

Shared Folder Migration Training Recording

From Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Date Mon 8/11/2025 9:14 AM

To DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>; Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Cc DNR.MGS SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Good morning,

You can now find the recording from Friday's training on the Sharepoint site in the training library. The link is also here for your convenience Shared Folder Migration Training.mp4

If you have any questions, please contact your coordinator.

Thank you,

Soil and Water Conservation Program Missouri Department of Natural Resources 573-751-4932 Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department's Customer Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.